Ciy of Albugquerque
P.0,BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

1122 - D26

September 28, 1982

Mr. Tom Mann

Tom Mann & Associates
811 Dallas N.E.
Albuquerque, N.M. 87110

RE: VAUGHAN COMPANY OFFICE BUILDING DRAINAGE PLAN

Dear Tom:

I am in general agreement with the proposed drainage scheme for the
referenced project. However, I am abit concerned about the proximity of
the entrance way to the arroyo crossing. As you know, this particular
reach of the channel will not be improved under the East Arroyos V Con-
tract. Tr.refore, it maybe sppropriste to provide some bank protection
to insure the integrity of the entrance way.

I point this out as a poteniial problem. Please give me a call to
discuss the situation.

Vary truly yuurs,

t
Civil Englneer/Hydrology

BGB/tsl
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Richard S. Heller, P.E,,City Engineer ENGINEERING DIVISION Telephone (505) 766-7467
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